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January 20, 2023 
 
Kate Curtin  
Premier Meeting & Event Management 
1100 E. Dallas Rd 
Suite 310 
Grapevine, Texas 76051 
 
Dear Ms. Curtin: 
 
Thank you for considering Jacksonville for the Daikin Comfort Technologies National Sales Meeting. 
We are honored to have the opportunity to provide quality event facilities and comfortable 
accommodations to your organization. The staff at Visit Jacksonville stands ready to provide the 
services for a memorable event and the expertise to make your event planning enjoyable. 
 
The information in this city invitation reflects the excitement of the Jacksonville hospitality 
community in hosting your event. Following the general information about the city you will find 
specific information about accommodations and Visit Jacksonville services.   
 
Ideal event facilities, first-class hotels and interesting attractions, combined with many other 
amenities, gives me great confidence that Jacksonville will suit your needs for a successful and 
memorable event. 
 
Thank you for considering Jacksonville. We are looking forward to the opportunity of partnering 
with you on this program.  If you have further questions, please contact me at 904-421-9172, or by 
e-mail at ktownsend@visitjacksonville.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Townsend 
National Account Manager 
Visit Jacksonville 

 

mailto:ktownsend@visitjacksonville.com

